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The Subcommittee opened the meeting at 11:42 a.m. A 

quorum of the Subcommittee was present.  Subcommittee 

members Randi Korn and Lisa Kouchakdjian were present.  

Others present during the meeting included Kay Bell, Karyn 

Jones and Valerie Fletcher. 

The Subcommittee discussed topics moving forward for 

a continuation of the Brain-Based Disability Presentation with 

Valerie Fletcher. Kay expressed an interest in assisting with 

promotion of the event. Karyn suggested that a second part 

of the event address how we implement and next steps 

towards providing more inclusion. 



Valerie shared her thoughts and perspective on next 

steps for a presentation.  Lisa suggested the Subcommittee 

meet again and get more focused on what the Subcommittee 

wants to see.  Once the Subcommittee meets again, it will 

reach out to Valerie for another meeting to discuss specifics. 

Subcommittee members will find another date to meet 

to continue the discussion. 

Motion to adjourn subcommittee by Lisa. Seconded by 

Randi. Motion passed 2-0 by roll call each member stating 

aye.  Meeting adjourned at 12:44 p.m. 

 


